
Notice
� e Town of St. Stephen will host a meeting to share the report of 

the St. Croix Estuary Project Inc. and Dillon Consulting on the 
Billy Weston Brook Flood Risk Assessment.

 
 Tuesday, January 12, 2016
 6:00 p.m.
 Council Chambers – Town of St. Stephen
 73 Milltown Blvd. (Suite 112)

� is meeting is open to the public. 
� e Council Chambers entrance is at the back

corner of the building.


